
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 
 

 

 
  

  
 

 
 
  
 
 

Snowdrops in the Snow 

 

As the snow melted in the forest yesterday and the white buds of the snow drops became 

visible I was reminded of the changing of the seasons and how we are now on the journey to 

spring. This has been replicated in school with how the children are now starting to revisit skills 

that were taught last term and turning those shoots of knowledge into blossoming flowers. It 

has also been great seeing so many classes using our forest area for their learning and how 

they are inspired by being outside. Have a lovely weekend and we'll see you on Monday. 

 

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
 

NEWSLETTER     19th January 
 

Our Christian Value this half term:   PERSEVERANCE 
“And let us not grow weary of doing good, for in due season we will reap,  

if we do not give up.” Galatians 6:9 
 

Parent’s Evening 

Wednesday 7th February 

 3.30pm to 7.30pm 

Appointments will go live on School 

Spider on Monday 22nd January at 

12.00pm  

Appointments will take place in the 

school hall and will last five minutes.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

Thursday 7th March 
This year’s theme will be Roald Dahl.  Like 

last year the school will transform and all 

the lessons will be linked to the author.  All 

we ask is that the children come in 

dressed as their favourite Roald Dahl 

character. 

 

 

 

 
 

Save the Date  

PTFA Summer Fair 

Saturday 22nd June 2024 

 

 

Ormskirk Junior Parkrun  

Sundays at 9am 
 

It is for all young people aged 4- 14 years. 

Come along to Coronation Park in 

 Ormskirk for 8.45am please, register on 

www.parkrun.org.uk/register/ this gives a 

barcode, which you bring to the event. 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

Events Week Commencing 22nd January 

Mon   Y1  PE    3:15 – 4:15pm Sports Coach 

Mon  Y5/6  Chess 3:15 – 4:15pm Mr Quirk/Mrs Wood  

Wed  Y3/4  Art  3:15 – 4:15pm Mrs Reynolds 

Thurs  Y4/5/6 Art  3.15 to 4.30pm Local Artist 

Fri  KS2  Choir  3:15 – 4:15pm Miss Jones 

Fri  Y2  Cricket 3:15 – 4:15pm Mr Clare 

 

 

School Dinner Payments 
 

 

Please can you make sure that you pay for your child’s school dinners in advance.  

All payments should now be made via school spider.  If your child is on a school trip 

or unwell your dinner will be refunded back the next week.  If a payment has not 

been received for your child’s school dinner then an invoice will be sent to your 

school spider account.   

Please can you ensure that your payments are up to date.   
 

Next week is week 1 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EYFS: 26th January 
Year 1: 2nd February 
Year 2: 9th February 
Year 3: 23rd February 
Year 4: 1st March 
Year 5: 8th March 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Who’s Captured the Rainbow? 

           

            Amelia Y6 

                                   Francesca Y2              Emilia Y2 

    Leo Y1            Hunter Y1         Jessica Y5 

   Sebastian Y1         Sophia Y4               Thomas Y4 

       Verity EYFS                 Lucy Y5                 Patrick Y5 

   Harry Y5 

 

       
        

                    

           

 

            

      

 

 
 

 

Team Point Winners 
 

London 


